Members Okeh Tea Room Plan

The announcement that Pittsburgh Chapter of Hadassah will operate a tea room in the present restaurant facilities at the Y has met with complete endorsement by the membership and organizations meeting in the building. According to present plans the new tea room will be opened on Wednesday, April 8, with a full line of sandwiches, salads, ice cream and beverages of all kinds. The new management also will be prepared to serve organizations meeting at the Y with dessert luncheons.

The rooms are being completely renovated and re-decorated and enlarged facilities will be available for taking care of greater volume.